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BY RESS 
 
April 18, 2024 
 
Ms. Nancy Marconi 
Registrar 
Ontario Energy Board 
2300 Yonge Street, Suite 2700 
Toronto, Ontario  
M4P 1E4 
 
Dear Ms. Marconi: 
 
Re:      EB-2023-0336 – An Application by Ontario Power Generation Inc. (“OPG”) 

for an order or orders relating to impacts from the Market Renewal Program on 
prescribed generating facilities, and the disposition of balances in its deferral and 
variance accounts as of December 31, 2022 (the “Application”) 
Status of Settlement Discussions 

 
In accordance with Procedural Order No. 1, this letter is to advise that the participants to the settlement 
conference held on April 15 and 16, 2024 have moved to the next stage of preparing a written settlement 
proposal with respect to OPG’s application in this matter. 
 
 
Respectfully submitted, 

 
 
 
Matt Kirk 
 
cc: Peter Cuff, OPG 
Aimee Collier, OPG  
Charles Keizer, Torys LLP 
Intervenors of Record 
 


